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HOME-SCHOOL AGREEMENT 

The school will: 

• Promote each child’s health, safety and happiness and encourage each child to do their best 
at all times 

• Provide a broad and balanced curriculum, including extra-curricular opportunities, and 
meet the individual needs of each child 

• Inform parents of any concerns or problems that affect their child’s work, behaviour, 
attendance and punctuality 

• Keep parents informed about general school matters and, in particular, their child’s 
progress and arrange parental consultation evenings during which progress and targets will 
be discussed 

• Be open, welcoming and responsive at all times and offer opportunities for parents to 
become involved in the life of the school 

• Encourage each child to take care of everyone and everything 

Pupils will be expected to: 

• Attend school regularly and on time 
• Follow the Diamond Rules: Show good manners at all times; Follow instructions with thought 

and care; Care for everyone and everything 
• Complete all tasks to the best of their ability 
• Wear the correct school uniform and be tidy in appearance 
• Be a good representative for the school 
• Keep the school free from litter and graffiti and take care of school property 

Parents will be expected to: 

• Ensure their child attends school regularly, is on time and wearing the correct uniform 
• Ensure their child is equipped for curriculum activities i.e. PE kit, reading book 
• Provide a timely explanation if their child is absent 
• Avoid taking holidays in term time 
• Make the school aware of any concerns or problems that might affect their child’s work or 

behaviour 
• Support the school to ensure their child conforms to the high expectations of appropriate 

behaviour  
• Support the school’s policies and guidelines 
• Support their child with Home Learning 
• Attend parental consultations to ensure that they remain informed of their child’s progress 

 

If any pupil or parent does not consent to the terms of this agreement, they should put their 
concerns in writing to the headteacher. 


